
HAZELWOOD 
HIGHLIGHTS 
February 2019 

(Home of the Eagles!  We are your school.) 
 
Dear Hazelwood Families, 
 

We’ve started 2019 with a bang!   Our amazing teachers are helping students 
learn and grow with an amazing balance of compassion and challenge.  Our students 
are working hard on their learning.  We’ve observed tremendous joy 
in their learning to start the second semester.   

Report cards (aka Progress Reports) go home Friday, 
February 8, 2019.  ​Report cards are complex and interesting.  The 
purpose of them is to communicate the learning, growth, and 
efforts of your child from September to the end of January.  They 
are, in essence, a photograph of your child during this time period. 
This is a snapshot of the first semester.  It will be very informative 
to see their growth from this report card to the one that comes out at the end of the 
school year. 

Here are a few recommendations concerning report cards: 
1.  When reviewing these with your child, consider the age and developmental 

level of your child.  ​Not all of the information on the report card needs to be 
reviewed with your child.   

2. Find the highest mark(s) on the report card and ask your child how they earned 
this mark.​  It is important for your child’s self-esteem to relate their hard work 
with their successes.  Do not spend much time of their low grades or learning 
deficits.  Be positive about learning and their growth in learning. 

3. We don’t recommend paying children for report card grades, but if you do, pay 
only for effort grades. 

4. There are many helpful tips for parents related to 
report cards.  Just Google “Advice for Parents about 
Elementary School Report Cards.” 

 
Thank you! 
Dr. Tim Parnell, Your principal 
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